
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission (“the Commission”) 
wishes to advise shareholders of The Barbados Shipping and Trading Company Limited 
(“BS&T”) that a “Public Statement” (“the statement”) was issued by the Barbados 
Securities Commission in sections of the Barbados press on October 24, 2007 in respect 
of developments in the take-over bid for BS&T.  
 
BS&T shareholders may wish to take steps to apprise themselves of the statement. 
 
Please note that this Notice is issued by the Commission in fulfillment of its mandate to 
protect investors and in no way constitutes a comment on the merits of the said statement. 
 
 
 
 
Terrence Clarke 
General Manager 
Trinidad and Tobago Securities  
and Exchange Commission  
 
 
October 24, 2007 


